
UPDATE - FREE
MEALS FOR ALL
KIDS 

SUMMER CHANGES- Starting
Monday 7/12 curbside service will
no longer be on Fridays.

For more information about our program,

please call 904-491-9924. Follow us on

Facebook @NassauNutrition for updates.

Nassau County School District will continue to

provide breakfast and lunch for children 18 &

under at 4 school sites through 7/28 on

Mondays & Wednesdays only from 11-1pm. 
On Monday, lunch will be served as well as

breakfast & lunch for the next day and on

Wednesday meals will be provided for 5 days.

Meals will be prepackaged and distributed at

the parent pick-up or bus loop to be consumed

off site. 

CHANGES IN DATES & LOCATIONS
 

SOUTHSIDE ELEMENTARY, CALLAHAN
ELEMENTARY & YULEE MIDDLE

JULY 28 - PICK UP WILL BE FOR 7 DAYS
 

HILLIARD MIDDLE-SENIOR HIGH
JUNE 21 & JULY 28-  PICK UP WILL BE

FOR 7 DAYS. 
NO PICK UP ON JULY 26

 
 

NO PICK
UP ON

JULY 30TH
AT ANY

SITE


